
 

1 

 

ANAW No. 19-021 

February 20, 2020 

(Total 1 pages) 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

CHINA Routes – Additional Suspension / Flight Decrease (No. 3) 

 

  Thank you for your continuous support to ANA group. 

  ANA decided to additionally suspend/decrease part of China routes/flights due to serious spread of 

Novel (new) Coronavirus observed worldwide. 

  For further details, please kindly refer to the following. 

 

  We highly appreciate for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

< NOTE > 

 

1. Passenger Flights : 

【Decrease・Suspension】 

ROUTEs ※1 Flight No. Effective Period Current Changed to 

KIX    =    HGH NH951/952 
2/23～2/29 1234567 ・2・4・67 

3/1～3/28 ・2・4・67 - 

*1 Memo : “Route” column with “ = “ means “round trip”. 

 

Should you have any inquiries, please kindly contact our Sales in charge. 
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